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From: Australian Kurdish Association [kurds_au@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 September 2009 4:30 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: objection to the redisribution 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of the Management Committee of the Australian Kurdish Association, I am writing to you 
about our objection to the redustribution proposal which includes the Reid electorate. 

The Australian Kurdish Association has been established in 1979 in order to help the Kurdish migrant 
and refugees during their settlement process in Australia. Many of our community members live at the 
Reid electorate and they rely on the services of the Granville local member. 

We know that the Reid is one of the highest populated electorates and has many newly arrivad 
migrants who will be qualify for citizenship after a while. Then they will participate in Australian 
democracy. 

As a matter of fact that the Reid electorate will grow faster than any rural electorate in NSW. We 
strongly believe that many new arrivals and non -English speaking migrants will suffer from this 
redustribution. 

Therefore we would like to suggest you to take our concerns into account before making a final 
decision about the redistribution. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Necla Dag 

President 
02/09/2009 
Australian Kurdish Association 
Suite1, 115 Main St Blacktown 
Postal Add: POBox 26 Blacktown NSW 2148 
Tel: 9671 1524 Fax : 9671 1528 


